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TR2015 BULLETIN #1 

To all TR 2015 Entries – 

 

We are now just about three months away from the first start and the pace to that starting line is 

definitely picking up.  As a result, we will be sending along a number of email bulletins, each containing 

information or action items covering a number of things you will need to know or do leading up to the 

start. In this bulletin: 

 

1. Amended NoR and NoS: Attached please find amended versions of the TR 2015 NoR and the AORS 

2015 NoS.  We have included redline versions for your convenience.  These documents have also been 

posted to the TR 2015 website www.transatlanticrace.org. 

 

2. Yacht Club Affiliation: Owners/charterers who are members of more than one yacht club may list 

multiple yacht club affiliations with their entry.  However, in accordance with the amended NoR 6.10, 

each yacht shall declare affiliation with only one of those yacht clubs for a team entry.  A yacht club 

may enter more than one team.  Also, owners/charterers who are members of two or more of the 

organizing clubs (NYYC, RYS, RORC, STC), shall declare affiliation with only one of those yacht clubs 

in consideration for the organizing yacht club trophies (member with the best corrected time in IRC).  

Please note that the affiliation for the team trophy may be different than that for the individual yacht 

club trophy.  An entry form for the team and organizing yacht club trophies will be distributed in a 

future bulletin and made available on the regatta website. 

 

3. Cruising Division:  The decision to race in the Cruising Division lies in the hands of the 

Owner/Charterer.  For those who make this election, you will be scored in both the Cruising Division 

and in IRC Overall. Please read the NOR to see the requirements and limitations of the Cruising 

Division. If you determine you would like to make this election, send me an email making this 

declaration. 

 

4. Visa Letters: If any of you require Visa letters, please email sailingoffice@nyyc.org.  

 

As always, if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me.  

 

Best, 

 
 

Patricia Young 

TR 2015 Co-Chair 
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